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To President of AFUB

Dear Sir,

On behalf of OAPAM, | confirm to you that the Kingdom of Morocco has the honor to
host the 10th general assembly of AFUB in the last week of October 2023 in Rabat.

The participants will arrive on the 26nd and will leave on the 31st of Ociober 2023.
(Therefore, we would like you to send us the list of the delegates who will be
participating in the next GA, their age and their sex, the list of the board members
and the list of the staff together with their valid passports, their arrival and departure
dates as indicated above, so as to facilitate their entry Visa and prepare their
accommodation, taking into account that our country is going to cover their expenses
of their transport from and to the airport, the accommodation and meals of all the
delegates. The air tickets of the participants are not included in our budget. Further
more, all the participants must have a medical certificate showing that they do not
have any transmissible disease, vaccination certificate and valid travel insurance. As
for the exhibitors, would you please send us their list and the type of the material they
will exhibit during the period of the general assembly of AFUB.

To facilitate your task here, could you please tell us which material we would be in
need of for the staff.

Waiting for your arrival,
| remain

Yours Sincerely

SEMMAR SALAH EDDINE
The Secretary Qgfleral of OAPAM
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